
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Official Information Request - Trade waste data disputes
Date: Thursday, 18 February 2021 02:25:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
In response to your official information request of 11 February 2021, I advise that this does not
apply to the Dunedin City Council as Talley’s, Affco or Open Country Dairy do not operate within
the city boundaries.
 
Regards
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              
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